
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

    
 

GOVERNMENT HILL COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

Established 1915 • Anchorage’s First and Oldest Neighborhood 

GOVERNMENT HILL COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
P.O. Box 101677  •  Anchorage, Alaska   99510-1677 

Bob French, President 

Thomas Pease, Vice President 

Donna Rymut, Secretary-Treasurer 

Mavis Hancock, At-Large Board Members 

Stephanie Kesler, Past President 

Agenda 
GHCC Monthly Meeting 

January 20, 2011  
7:00 PM Government Hill Elementary School 

 
NOTE: You can phone in! 

Conference Bridge Phone, 1-800-315-6338 Pin: 5471# 
 

   Introductions 

 Approve December Minutes 

 NOTE:  February GHCC meeting will be held in the Art Room down the hall on the right. 

 Nominations for GHCC Board Members, elections will be held in February. 

 FCC Update:  Brit Szymoniak 

 Legislative Updates:  Les Gara and Johnny Ellis  

 Knik Arm Crossing Update:  Susanne DiPietro/Bob French 

 Harvard Park VIP Committee Update 

 Assembly Updates:  Patrick Flynn’s intern, Tessa Bay 

- Tax-Cap 

 NUSA Update:  Bobbie Bianchi 

 Anchorage Port Update:  Steve Ribuffo  

 Neighborhood Updates/Concerns: 

- Emergency Watch Neighborhood Leader Orientation offered January 20th OR January 

22nd.  If interested contact Dawn Brantley 343-1407 or register at www.muni.org/oem. 

Registration Required. 

 Other Business 

 

http://www.muni.org/oem

